
 
 
 

 
Running Start Application Process 2021/2022 

 
Stanwood High School students who are planning to do Running Start in the 
2021-22 school year, please go to the college website to learn more about the 
running start program and how to enroll and access their online application. 
Please email your SHS counselor to request a transcript to upload to the running 
start application.  
 
 
For information about Everett Community College please visit: 
https://www.everettcc.edu/enrollment/hs-programs/running-start 
 
Upcoming EvCC Running Start Information Sessions 
• Thursday, March 25, 2021 | 5:00 p.m. 

• Tuesday, April 13 | 3:00 p.m. 

• Thursday, April 22 | 5:00 p.m. 

• Tuesday, April 27 | 3:00 p.m. 
 
For information about Skagit Valley College and  
Information Sessions please visit: 
https://www.skagit.edu/academics/high-school-programs/running-start/ 
 
 
**After you have been accepted by the college to attend running start you will 
need to contact your school counselor to request a Running Start Enrollment 
Verification Form: 
 
Stanwood High School Counselors: 
A-G Paige Watson pwatsonschornack@stanwood.wednet.edu 
H-I Maren Holzinger mholzinger@stanwood.wednet.edu 
J-Q Tricia Tayon ttayon@stanwood.wednet.edu 
R-Z Emily Elde eelde@stanwood.wednet.edu 


